
 

 

May 20, 2011 

 

British Columbia Securities Commission 

Alberta Securities Commission 

Ontario Securities Commission 

TSX Venture Exchange 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

 

Re: Independent Technical Report  

 

We refer to our independent technical report entitled “Technical Report for Cadman Resources 

Inc. On the Golden Star, Baseline and Nugget Vein Gold Properties” dated May 13, 2011 (the 

“43-101 Report”) prepared for Cadman Resources Inc. 

 

We have read the press release of the Corporation dated May 19, 2011, relating to the 43-101 

Report (the “Press Release”) and confirm that it fairly and accurately represents the information 

in the 43-101 Report. 

 

We consent to: 

 

 1.  the filing of the 43-101 Report on SEDAR, with the TSX Venture Exchange and 

with the Canadian securities regulatory authorities;  

 

 2. being named in the Press Release; and  

 

 3. to the written disclosure of the 43-101 Report, as such disclosure from the 43-101 

Report has been included in the Press Release.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Northwest Mineral Development Services 

 

“Richard Beard” 

 

Richard Beard, P.Eng. 

 

 

     


